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From: Siemerling, William - RD, ME <william.siemerling@usda.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2025 10:57 AM
To: Ellen Angel <eangel@artifexae.com>
Cc: Barnes, Kevin - RD, ME <kevin.barnes2@usda.gov>; Barnes, Cheryl - RD, ME
<Cheryl.Barnes@usda.gov>
Subject: Caribou

 
Ellen,
 
I misspoke, the City of Caribou is looking for a loan, not CDS funds. Since the application really
hasn’t been started yet for the loan, we are months away from being able to move forward.
This means that if the City still plans on using USDA RD as a funding source, the project will need
to go back out to bid in the future.
 
Thank you,
Bill
 
William Siemerling
Architect
Program Support Services | Architectural Services Branch
Section 3- Northeast

Rural Development
967 Illinois Ave., Bangor ME 04401
c: (207) 331-6159

 

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended
recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the
information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties.
If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete the
email immediately.
[This email comes from outside of your organization. Please be cautious opening or clicking
on any attachments or links.]
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